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Via First Class Mail and E-Mail 
 

Mr. Ron Schroader 

New Water Solutions 

3915 Adcock Lane 

Lake Worth, FL 33461 

 

Re: CPSC Sample No. 11-302-2300 

                 Model # DS360X & DS360M 

Dear Mr. Schroader: 

 

The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (“CPSC or Commission”) staff has 

reviewed the NSF test reports performed on April 21, 2011 for your drain cover, documented 

under CPSC sample number 11-302-2300. All test reports indicated that the flow ratings for your 

drain cover either met or exceeded the original certification ratings. The Office of Compliance 

and Field Operations has determined that no further action under Section 15 of the Consumer 

Product Safety Act regarding this model drain cover is required by your firm at this time. The 

CPSC staff’s decision is based upon the information currently available to it. 

 

Your firm has a continuing obligation to inform the Commission of any non-compliance 

with a mandatory standard associated with this product and of information that reasonably 

supports the conclusion that the product creates an unreasonable risk of serious injury or death.  

If the firm receives any information affecting the scope, prevalence, or seriousness of the risk of 

injury it must immediately report that information to the Office of Compliance and Field 

Operations. 

  

 Thank you for cooperation in this matter.  If you have any questions, please contact me at  

(301) 504-7643.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David N. Whiting 

Compliance Officer 

Regulatory Enforcement Division 

 

 


